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EMERGENCY PLANNING FOR THE SALEM-HOPE CREEK NUCLEAR GENERATING 
STATIONS 

During a recent Subcommittee visit to the Salem Nuclear Gener­
ating Station and the proposed site for the Hope Creek Station, 
Committee members noted that egress from the site did not appear 
to be adequate for an orderly and speedy evacuation of con­
struction forces for the Hope Creek Station in the event it is 
required after the nuclear units at the Salem Station have 
begun operating. 

The Committee recommends that the emergency plans for the Salem 
Nuclear Station be examined to assure that construction workers 
on the Salem and Hope Creek sites can be quickly and safely 
evacuated, by alternate paths if necessary, in the event it is 
required after Salem Station Unit 1 is in operation. 
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